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When people should go to the ebook stores, search launch by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in point of fact
problematic. This is why we give the ebook compilations in this website. It will no question ease you to look
guide kursy/n oxford/sedmoe nebo as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in point of fact want, you can discover them rapidly.
In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be all best area within net connections. If you purpose to
download and install the kursy/n oxford/sedmoe nebo, it is extremely simple then, before currently we extend the
member to purchase and make bargains to download and install kursy/n oxford/sedmoe nebo so simple!

Building Knowledge Economies 2007 In many parts of the
world, knowledge is being put to work to accelerate and
deepen the development process, promoting innovation and
helping to generate wealth and jobs. This book discusses
advanced development strategies that take into account
education, information and communication technology,
infrastructure, innovation, and the prerequisite
economic and institutional regimes.
Inventing Ruritania Vesna Goldsworthy 1998-01-01 Since
the 1800s, the Balkans - the Wild East of Europe - have
offered material for the literature and the
entertainment industries in Western Europe and America.
In this process of imaginative colonization, products
developed in the West - lands such as Bram Stoker's
Transylvania (in Dracula) and Anthony Hope's Ruritania
(in The Prisoner of Zenda) - became lucrative brandnames which remain much better known than their real
counterparts.
Medieval Aesthetics C. Barrett 2015-08-31 This three
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volume set is a comprehensive account of the development
of European aesthetics from the time of the ancient
Greeks to the 1700s. This second volume focuses on
eastern and western aesthetics in the Middle Ages.
Aspects of Form Lancelot Law Whyte 1966
Phonotactics of Czech Aleš Bičan 2013 The book offers a
comprehensive and detailed analysis of the occurrence
and combinations of phonemes in Modern Standard Czech.
It accounts for more than 500 combinations of consonants
as well as combinations of vowels and consonants. It
also presents a way to predict structurally possible but
actually unattested combinations.
The 12th Planet Zecharia Sitchin 1991-05-01 Over the
years, startling evidence has been unearthed,
challenging established notions of the origins of Earth
and life on it, and suggesting the existence of a
superior race of beings who once inhabited our world.
The product of thirty years of intensive research, The
12th Planet is the first book in Zecharia Sitchin's
prophetic Earth Chronicles series--a revolutionary body
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of work that offers indisputable documentary proof of
humanity's extraterrestrial forefathers. Travelers from
the stars, they arrived eons ago, and planted the
genetic seed that would ultimately blossom into a
remarkable species...called Man. The 12th Planet brings
to life the Sumerian civilization, presenting millenniaold evidence of the existence of Nibiru, the home planet
of the Anunnaki, and of the landings of the Anunnaki on
Earth every 3,600 years, and reveals a complete history
of the solar system as told by these early visitors from
another planet. Zecharia Sitchin's Earth Chronicles
series, with millions of copies sold worldwide, deal
with the history and prehistory of Earth and humankind.
Each book in the series is based upon information
written on clay tablets by the ancient civilizations of
the Near East. The series is offered here, for the first
time, in highly readable, hardbound collector's editions
with enhanced maps and diagrams.
Industrial Policy in the Process of Transition Christoph
D. Walser 1999
The Endless Crisis John Bellamy Foster 2012-09-01 The
days of boom and bubble are over, and the time has come
to understand the long-term economic reality. Although
the Great Recession officially ended in June 2009, hopes
for a new phase of rapid economic expansion were quickly
dashed. Instead, growth has been slow, unemployment has
remained high, wages and benefits have seen little
improvement, poverty has increased, and the trend toward
more inequality of incomes and wealth has continued. It
appears that the Great Recession has given way to a
period of long-term anemic growth, which Foster and
McChesney aptly term the Great Stagnation. This incisive
and timely book traces the origins of economic
stagnation and explains what it means for a clear
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understanding of our current situation. The authors
point out that increasing monopolization of the
economy—when a handful of large firms dominate one or
several industries—leads to an over-abundance of capital
and too few profitable investment opportunities, with
economic stagnation as the result. Absent powerful
stimuli to investment, such as historic innovations like
the automobile or major government spending, modern
capitalist economies have become increasingly dependent
on the financial sector to realize profits. And while
financialization may have provided a temporary respite
from stagnation, it is a solution that cannot last
indefinitely, as instability in financial markets over
the last half-decade has made clear.
Making Sense of War Amir Weiner 2012-01-16 In Making
Sense of War, Amir Weiner reconceptualizes the entire
historical experience of the Soviet Union from a new
perspective, that of World War II. Breaking with the
conventional interpretation that views World War II as a
post-revolutionary addendum, Weiner situates this event
at the crux of the development of the Soviet--not just
the Stalinist--system. Through a richly detailed look at
Soviet society as a whole, and at one Ukrainian region
in particular, the author shows how World War II came to
define the ways in which members of the political elite
as well as ordinary citizens viewed the world and acted
upon their beliefs and ideologies. The book explores the
creation of the myth of the war against the
historiography of modern schemes for social engineering,
the Holocaust, ethnic deportations, collaboration, and
postwar settlements. For communist true believers, World
War II was the purgatory of the revolution, the final
cleansing of Soviet society of the remaining elusive
"human weeds" who intruded upon socialist harmony, and
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it brought the polity to the brink of communism. Those
ridden with doubts turned to the war as a redemption for
past wrongs of the regime, while others hoped it would
be the death blow to an evil enterprise. For all, it was
the Armageddon of the Bolshevik Revolution. The result
of Weiner's inquiry is a bold, compelling new picture of
a Soviet Union both reinforced and enfeebled by the
experience of total war.
Phonology Roger Lass 1984-07-26 A broad range of
competing theories, analytical strategies and notational
systems are surveyed in a comprehensive introduction to
the fundamentals of sound structure.
Design for the Real World Victor Papanek 2019-07-10
Design for the Real World has been translated into over
twenty languages since it first appeared in 1971; it has
become the world's most widely read book on design and
is an essential text in many design and architectural
schools. This edition offers a blueprint for survival in
the third millennium. Victor Papanek's lively and
instructive guide shows how design can reduce pollution,
overcrowding, starvation, obsolescence and other modern
ills. He leads us away from 'fetish objects for a
wasteful society' towards a new age of morally and
environmentally responsible design.
Leica Format Daša Drndic 2015-06-04 This is like a fairy
tale, all this. A woman meets a stranger who tells her
her identity is a lie. 772 (or 789) children's brains
rest silently in jars. A traveller comes to a quotidian
city, unknowingly approaching her past. From the author
of Trieste (shortlisted for the Independent Foreign
Fiction Prize) comes this bedazzling kaleidoscopic
novel, stitching together fact and fiction, history and
memory, words and images into a heart-breaking collage
that manages to look askance at the blinding horror of
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history. Ranging across themes of memory, loss,
inheritance and storytelling, Drndic borrows from every
tradition of writing to weave together a fragmented
narrative of love and disease, in a novel that's very
format raises penetrating and unanswerable questions
about history, and the processes by which we describe
and remember it.
Byzantine Art and the West Otto Demus 1970
Ideas and Integrities R. Buckminster Fuller 2009-10-29
In “Ideas and Integrities” Buckminster Fuller describes
the revolutionary designs and concepts he has pioneered
– among them the geodesic dome, the Dymaxion world map,
the Dymaxion 4-D house, the Dymaxion 4-D automobile, and
the countless other structures and creations that have
changed the face of America and the world. And he sets
forth his amazing and challenging ideas for the world of
the future – ideas that would revolutionize everything
from university education to bathroom design, ideas
that, above all, demonstrate how we can and must make
far more imaginative and efficient use of the resources
now available to us to ensure a better standard of
living for all men. Description by Lars Muller
Publishers, courtesy of The Estate of Buckminster Fuller
Combinatorics, Automata and Number Theory Valérie Berthé
2010-08-12 This series is devoted to significant topics
or themes that have wide application in mathematics or
mathematical science and for which a detailed
development of the abstract theory is less important
than a thorough and concrete exploration of the
implications and applications. Books in the Encyclopedia
of Mathematics and its Applications cover their subjects
comprehensively. Less important results may be
summarised as exercises at the ends of chapters, For
technicalities, readers can be referred to the
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bibliography, which is expected to be comprehensive. As
a result, volumes are encyclopedic references or
manageable guides to major subjects.
The Tyranny of the Trinity P.R. Lackey 2008-07-29 For
1700 years the Trinity has been considered the
cornerstone of Christianity by all mainstream churches.
But the Bibles words for God, appearing thousands of
times, never mean a triune God. The concept of the
Trinity has been taught to churchgoers based solely on
implication and inference. The truth is, the Scriptures
dont support the doctrine of the Trinity, but it has
been indoctrinated into the minds of otherwise
intelligent and well-educated Christians and perpetuated
as a mystery not meant to be understood. The majority of
Christians have not bothered to investigate the doctrine
for themselves, and consequently have been duped. Ms.
Lackey suggests that far too many Christians attend
church with the attitude: Tell me, pastor, what do I
believe today? Ms. Lackey expressed her resentment at
being accused of being a heretic, not being a Christian,
and being condemned to hell because of her strong belief
in the human Jesus, the Messiah and Son of God, as
opposed to being the one Almighty God. Her strong
conviction led her to collaborate with biblical
Unitarian authors to create a book that challenges the
centuries-old man-made doctrines of the Trinity, the
mainstay of ecclesiastical tradition. Ms. Lackey sees
the Trinity as blight on the true Christianity taught by
Jesus Christ for the benefit of humanity and feels
Trinitarian Christians have traded Hebrew theology for
Geek mythology with barely a question asked. She further
contends that the majority of Christians believe in the
Trinity primarily because they are expected to! Not to
accept this dogma would place them under condemnation
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from both their brethren and the clergy. Ms. Lackey
invites churchgoers everywhere to consider that they may
have been drawn into a thinly veiled polytheism a belief
in more than one God. She adamantly contends that
Christians must take more responsibility for their
beliefs and stop settling for centuries-old, creeds and
doctrines as scriptural truth! The cover illustration
depicts the agony experienced by Michael Servetus, a
brilliant Spanish physician and theologian, who as one
of the first Protestants to challenge the Trinity, was
slowly burned at the stake in 1553, his book fastened to
his thigh, at the instigation of the Protestant reformer
John Calvin.
A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations, Seventh Edition Kate L. Turabian
2009-08-14 Dewey. Bellow. Strauss. Friedman. The
University of Chicago has been the home of some of the
most important thinkers of the modern age. But perhaps
no name has been spoken with more respect than Turabian.
The dissertation secretary at Chicago for decades, Kate
Turabian literally wrote the book on the successful
completion and submission of the student paper. Her
Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations, created from her years of experience with
research projects across all fields, has sold more than
seven million copies since it was first published in
1937. Now, with this seventh edition, Turabian’s Manual
has undergone its most extensive revision, ensuring that
it will remain the most valuable handbook for writers at
every level—from first-year undergraduates, to
dissertation writers apprehensively submitting final
manuscripts, to senior scholars who may be old hands at
research and writing but less familiar with new media
citation styles. Gregory G. Colomb, Joseph M. Williams,
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and the late Wayne C. Booth—the gifted team behind The
Craft of Research—and the University of Chicago Press
Editorial Staff combined their wide-ranging expertise to
remake this classic resource. They preserve Turabian’s
clear and practical advice while fully embracing the new
modes of research, writing, and source citation brought
about by the age of the Internet. Booth, Colomb, and
Williams significantly expand the scope of previous
editions by creating a guide, generous in length and
tone, to the art of research and writing. Growing out of
the authors’ best-selling Craft of Research, this new
section provides students with an overview of every step
of the research and writing process, from formulating
the right questions to reading critically to building
arguments and revising drafts. This leads naturally to
the second part of the Manual for Writers, which offers
an authoritative overview of citation practices in
scholarly writing, as well as detailed information on
the two main citation styles (“notes-bibliography” and
“author-date”). This section has been fully revised to
reflect the recommendations of the fifteenth edition of
The Chicago Manual of Style and to present an expanded
array of source types and updated examples, including
guidance on citing electronic sources. The final section
of the book treats issues of style—the details that go
into making a strong paper. Here writers will find
advice on a wide range of topics, including punctuation,
table formatting, and use of quotations. The appendix
draws together everything writers need to know about
formatting research papers, theses, and dissertations
and preparing them for submission. This material has
been thoroughly vetted by dissertation officials at
colleges and universities across the country. This
seventh edition of Turabian’s Manual for Writers of
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Research Papers, Theses, and Dissertations is a classic
reference revised for a new age. It is tailored to a new
generation of writers using tools its original author
could not have imagined—while retaining the clarity and
authority that generations of scholars have come to
associate with the name Turabian.
Hamam Balkania Vladislav Bajac 2014-01 This is a tale of
East and West, of Christianity and Islam and the age-old
struggle between them. By focusing on the larger-thanlife personalities of two Balkan men who were taken from
their Serbian homeland and introduced into the Turkish
Sultan's private guard, the author provides us with a
harrowing insight into religion and identity. Framed
within the contemporary literary landscape of Pamuk,
Ginsberg and Prenz, the reader is constantly shuttled
between historical fact and modern dilemma, as 'Hamam
Balkania' reminds us of lessons already learned.
Consciousness - Scientific Challenge of the 21st Century
Dejan Raković 1995
No More Secondhand God R. Buckminster Fuller 1967-04-01
Vernon Sternberg of the S.I.U Press was responsible for
bringing out the first edition of this collection of
occasional pieces. In addition to the title piece,
written in 1940, it includes other blank verses:
“Machine Tools,” 1940; “The Historical Attempt by Man to
Convert His Evolution from a Subjective to an Objective
Process,” 1948; “Universal Requirements of a Dwelling
Advantage,” 1917–62; “The Fuller Research Foundation,”
1946–51; A Comprehensive Anticipatory Design Science,”
1956; and two prose essays with geometrical diagrams and
tables, “Introduction to Omnidirectional Halo,” 1959,
and “omnidirectional Halo,” 1960. I once asked Fuller
whether No More Secondhand God meant secondhand as in
clothes or second hand as in watch? He seemed bemused by
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the question and answered with a casualness I found
suspect—”Now that you mention it,” he said, “I suppose
both.” Description by Ed Applewhite, courtesy of The
Estate of Buckminster Fuller
Donatist Martyr Stories Maureen A. Tilley 1996-01-01
With this volume, Donatism regains its voice and its
hagiography is available in English for the first time.
The stories included provide a unique opportunity to
glimpse the daily life of the church which for over a
century was the faith of the majority of North African
Christians. The narratives represent the lives and
deaths of Christians who carried on pre-Constantine
traditions from the fourth century to the advent of
Islam.
Musical thought in ancient Greece Edward A. Lippman 1975
Accent on Form Lancelot Law Whyte 1973
(Re)writing History Ulf Brunnbauer 2004 The authors of
this volume analyse the development of historiography in
Southeast Europe after the collapse of socialism. On the
one hand, they discuss efforts at reevaluating the past.
On the other hand, their contributions reveal that
recent historiography has often been characterised by a
high degree of continuity despite social and political
transformation. Neither the methodology nor the topics
of mainstream historiography have changed. Nevertheless,
new approaches have developed that do not view the past
from a narrow political and national perspective. They
connect to international discourse and break out of the
parochialism of much of traditional historical writing
in Southeast Europe.
Advances in Medical Sociology 2008
Islam and Other Faiths Ismail Raji Al-Faruqi 1998
Collected in this volume are Ismail al-Faruqi's articles
written over a span of two decades, which deal directly
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with Islam and other faiths, and Christianity and
Judaism in particular. The book provides a good crosssection ofal-Faruqi's contribution to the study of
comparative religion and covers a wide spectrum of
inter-religious issues including commonality and
differences between Islam, Christianity and Judaism,
Muslim-non-Muslim relations, and the issue of Mission
and Da'wah. It is a fascinating study by an engaging and
challenging scholar and activist of our time.
Modern Aesthetics D. Petsch 2015-08-31 This three volume
set is a comprehensive account of the development of
European aesthetics from the time of the ancient Greeks
to the 1700s. This last volume covers 1400-1700.
Agricultural Enlightenment Peter M. Jones 2016-01-07
Agricultural Enlightenment explores the economic
underpinnings of the Enlightenment to argue the case
that the expansion of the so-called knowledge economy in
the second half of the eighteenth century powerfully
influenced governments and all those who worked in
agriculture, or who sought to derive profit from the
productive use of the land.
The Beer Can by the Highway John A. Kouwenhoven 1988-05
Essays discuss the nature of Americanism, education and
ideas of culture in the U.S., American qualities in
architecture, industrial design, and advertising, and
the future
Media Revolution in Europe Karol Jakubowicz 2011-01-01
The "rags to riches" story of Karol Jakubowicz's
involvement in the work of the Council of Europe took
him from the role of an awestruck newcomer from Poland
in 1990 to that of the Chairman of the Steering
Committee on the Media and New Communication Services
(2005-06). Along the way, he was elected, delegated by
the Steering Committee, and invited by the Council of
Downloaded from nnovgorod.ino-shkola.ru on July 1, 2022 by
guest

Europe Secretariat to serve in a number of other
capacities. In all of them, he contributed a wide
variety of papers, reports and studies to assist the
steering committee and other bodies in collecting
information and formulating ideas in the general field
of freedom of expression, creation of free and
democratic media systems (including the issue of public
service media), regulation of transfrontier television,
the adjustment of Council of Europe human rights
standards to the conditions of the information society,
and the development of broadcasting legislation in
Council of Europe member states. The present collection
of these papers and reports is published in the
conviction that they retain their value and relevance.
It provides the additional benefit of offering a glimpse
of the work preceding the formulation of Committee of
Ministers recommendations and declarations, as well as
resolutions of the Council of Europe Parliamentary
Assembly.
High-tech Heretic Clifford Stoll 1999 Argues that
students are missing out on learning fundamental skills
because of the emphasis on becoming computer literate.
The Routledge Handbook of Translation and Politics
Jonathan Evans 2018-04-19 The Routledge Handbook of
Translation and Politics presents the first
comprehensive, state of the art overview of the multiple
ways in which ‘politics’ and ‘translation’ interact.
Divided into four sections with thirty-three chapters
written by a roster of international scholars, this
handbook covers the translation of political ideas, the
effects of political structures on translation and
interpreting, the politics of translation and an array
of case studies that range from the Classical
Mediterranean to contemporary China. Considering
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established topics such as censorship, gender,
translation under fascism, translators and interpreters
at war, as well as emerging topics such as translation
and development, the politics of localization,
translation and interpreting in democratic movements,
and the politics of translating popular music, the
handbook offers a global and interdisciplinary
introduction to the intersections between translation
and interpreting studies and politics. With a
substantial introduction and extensive bibliographies,
this handbook is an indispensable resource for students
and researchers of translation theory, politics and
related areas.
Misunderstanding the Internet James Curran 2016-02-05
The growth of the internet has been spectacular. There
are now more than 3 billion internet users across the
globe, some 40 per cent of the world’s population. The
internet’s meteoric rise is a phenomenon of enormous
significance for the economic, political and social life
of contemporary societies. However, much popular and
academic writing about the internet continues to take a
celebratory view, assuming that the internet’s potential
will be realised in essentially positive and
transformative ways. This was especially true in the
euphoric moment of the mid-1990s, when many commentators
wrote about the internet with awe and wonderment. While
this moment may be over, its underlying technocentrism –
the belief that technology determines outcomes – lingers
on and, with it, a failure to understand the internet in
its social, economic and political contexts.
Misunderstanding the Internet is a short introduction,
encompassing the history, sociology, politics and
economics of the internet and its impact on society.
This expanded and updated second edition is a polemical,
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sociologically and historically informed guide to the
key claims that have been made about the online world.
It aims to challenge both popular myths and existing
academic orthodoxies that surround the internet.
Data-Book of Happiness R. Veenhoven 2013-03-14
History of Aesthetics: Medieval aesthetics Władysław
Tatarkiewicz 1970
Silicon Snake Oil Clifford Stoll 1996-01 Offers a
critical look at the hyperbole surrounding the Internet
and the future uses of computer networks, and discusses
the false assumptions concerning the true benefits of
computers
The Greek Islands Lawrence Durrell 2011-12-15 Lose
yourself in this dazzling travelogue of the idyllic
Greek Islands by the king of travel writing and reallife family member of The Durrells in Corfu.
'Incandescent.' André Aciman 'Invades the reader's every
sense ... Remarkable.' Victoria Hislop 'Nobody knows the
Greek islands like Durrell.' New York Times White-washed
houses drenched in pink bougainvillea; dazzling
seascapes and rugged coastlines; colourful harbours in
quaint fishing villages; shady olive and cypress groves;
terraces bathed in the Aegean sun ... The Greek islands
conjure up a treasure-chest of images - but nobody
brings them to life as vividly as the legendary travel
writer Lawrence Durrell. It was during his youth in
Corfu - which his brother Gerald fictionalised in My
Family and Other Animals, later filmed as The Durrells
In Corfu - that his love affair with the Mediterranean
began. Now, in this glorious tour of the Greek islands,
he weaves evocative descriptions of these idyllic
landscapes with insights into their ancient history, and
shares luminous personal memories of his time in the
local communities. No traveller to Greece or admirer of
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Durrell's magic should miss it. 'Masterly ... Casts a
spell.' Jan Morris 'Our last great garlicky master of
the vanishing Mediterranean.' Richard Holmes 'Like long
letters from a civilized and very funny friend - the
prose as luminous as the Mediterranean air he loves.'
Time
Semantics James R. Hurford 2007-04-19 This practical
coursebook introduces all the basics of semantics in a
simple, step-by-step fashion. Each unit includes short
sections of explanation with examples, followed by
stimulating practice exercises to complete in the book.
Feedback and comment sections follow each exercise to
enable students to monitor their progress. No previous
background in semantics is assumed, as students begin by
discovering the value and fascination of the subject and
then move through all key topics in the field, including
sense and reference, simple logic, word meaning and
interpersonal meaning. New study guides and exercises
have been added to the end of each unit to help
reinforce and test learning. A completely new unit on
non-literal language and metaphor, plus updates
throughout the text significantly expand the scope of
the original edition to bring it up-to-date with modern
teaching of semantics for introductory courses in
linguistics as well as intermediate students.
Life After Television George F. Gilder 1994 A look at
television as a dying technology describes how
government restrictions may hinder American companies
from realizing their potential at the forefront of
telecomputer development
Lost Memory of Skin Russell Banks 2011-09-29 Suspended
in a strangely modern-day version of limbo, a young man
must create a life for himself in the wake of
incarceration. Known only as the Kid, and on probation
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after doing time for a liaison with an underage girl, he
is shackled to a GPS monitoring device and forbidden to
live within 2,500 feet of anywhere children might
gather. With nowhere else to go, the Kid takes up
residence in a makeshift encampment with other convicted
sex offenders. Barely beyond childhood himself, the Kid
is in many ways an innocent, trapped by impulses and
foolish choices. Enter the Professor, a man who has
built his own life on secrets and lies. A university
sociologist of enormous size and intellect, he finds in
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the Kid the perfect subject for his research on
homelessness and reoffending sex offenders. The two men
forge a tentative partnership. But when the Professor's
past resurfaces and threatens to destroy his carefully
constructed world, the balance in the two men's
relationship shifts. Suddenly, the Kid must reconsider
everything he has come to believe, and choose what
course of action to take when faced with a new kind of
moral decision.
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